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Message from Mr Sparrow 

Good afternoon to one and all.  

 

It has been wonderful to see the children back in school after a half-term. It is always been 

nice to see the sun a little this week (albeit not today). It makes such a difference when the 

sun is shining. This week we have had many exciting things happen. I think the children would 

say that World Book Day was their highlight of the week. 
 

 

Nursery 

If you are interested in 

your child attending 

Woodham Burn 

Nursery, please 

collect a form from 

nursery to be added 

to our waiting list. We 

encourage parents to 

put children’s name 

down before they turn 

2 years old, or 

preferably younger.  

 

All children are 

eligible for 15 hours 

funding the term after 

their 3rd birthday, or 30 

hours for working 

parents who are 

eligible.  

 

If a child is eligible for 

a golden ticket/2 year 

old funding, a child 

can start nursery as 

soon as they are 3 

years old, and 

depending on 

availability.  

 

Please don't hesitate 

to call into nursery 

after school, if you 

have any questions.  
 

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


